From:

Sent: Monday, 17 July 2023 8:19 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] DA2023/0130 proposal

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do nat click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi,

| was unable to submit my feedback on the proposal for a waste transfer station in Lidcombe as | was overseas when the notification started on the 25th May and came
back on the 6th of July. | wasn't aware of this proposal until yesterday.

I don't recall recieving any formal mail from the council in regards to this proposal. For such a big project | would think that a letter should be distributed to the residents to
ensure that we are notified on this matter.

| am against this proposal as this will affect the local communities health and cause major disruption with the extra garbage trucks.

Thanks
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